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Abstract 

Academic librarians aspire to develop collegial partnerships with teaching faculty. Many 
academic librarians, however, have expressed frustration about maltreatment by some 
teaching faculty that could be construed as microaggressive. The principal investigators 
hypothesized that this treatment may stem from a difference in perceived status between 
academic librarians and teaching faculty. To test this hypothesis, the researchers 
distributed a survey in early 2016 to academic librarians in the United States and Canada to 
determine how, where, why, and when academic librarians experience status-based 
microaggressions when dealing with teaching faculty. 

Currently, the principal investigators have analyzed and disseminated analysis of the 
quantitative data from the survey, however, we are now in the process of examining the 

qualitative data. The quantitative data indicated that status-based microaggressions are 
not endemic, but do exist to a level that is concerning and can lead to diminished 
collaborative efforts. The purpose of the current phase of the research project is to 
analyze the qualitative data to see if these findings are substantiated. 

We believe that the qualitative data will provide us with a much richer insight into the 
anecdotal evidence and experiences of academic librarians and status-based 
microaggressions. The results of this research have the potential to greatly impact the 
ways in which academic librarians interact with teaching faculty. Many Library and 
Information Science (LIS) professionals are ill equipped to effectively deal with status-
based microaggressive interactions with teaching faculty and are forced to learn on the job 
with little to no training. This type of training would be a beneficial component of MLIS 

education. 

In an effort to encourage student participation in this project and to provide insight into 
the relationship that can exist between academic librarians and teaching faculty, the 
principal investigators applied for a grant that would allow us to hire an MLIS graduate 
student to assist in the analysis of the qualitative data set. The student would be 
responsible for utilizing software to analyze the data sets, would have the opportunity to 
collaborate on any resulting publication and presentations, and would enter the scholarly 

conversation on a topic that is controversial within the field of Library Science. 

The aim of this poster is twofold. Firstly, we hope to share the preliminary results of the 
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qualitative analysis thus far. Secondly, the poster will showcase how the hiring of a 
graduate student serves not only to further the research on status-based microaggressions, 
but also as an example of how mentoring can bring new MLIS graduates into ongoing 
scholarly conversations within the field of LIS. 
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